
Diary Dates 

June 

7th School opens for Term 6 

9th Class photos 

July 

16th School Closes for Summer 

Boughton Village Hall 

Your village needs you! 

Our lovely local hall is in need of new 
committee members, can you help?  

If we can’t get enough people to help 
manage this much used facility, we don’t 
know whether it will be able to stay 
open. We are looking for a Treasurer, a 
Secretary and a Booking Secretary, as 
well as some regular committee 
members.  

Let’s keep our hall open for the parties, 
the mums and tots and the exercise 
classes! 

We meet once a month, and run 
occasional fundraising events. 

If you can help, please contact Susan 
Wilson at susan_wilson_8@hotmail.com 

 

Class Photos 
Class photos will be taken on           
Wednesday, 9th June.  We request that 
children wear their royal blue polo shirt 
and not Summer dresses for this day    
only. 

 

Parking/Traffic 
Following numerous complaints from  
local residents, we are again reminding 
parents about parking when dropping 
off and picking up. 

Out of courtesy and respect to our  
neighbours, please do not: 

 Obstruct or park across driveways 

 Use any driveways to pull onto 

 Use any driveways to reverse your 
car 

 Not to block the school car park   
entrance or use it to turn around in. 

 Not to use the staff parking at the 
front or rear of the school. 

 To not park on bends 

 To refrain from parking or dropping 
off on Zig Zag lines or by the traffic 
calming measure. 

Please could all our parents/carers ensure 
that they park safely and sensibly. 

We urge any parents with concerns 
about parking to call 101 to report any  
incident directly as well as making the 
school aware. 
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Swimming 
Year 5 and Year 4 swimming sessions will 
be taking place after the May holiday. 

Year 5 will be swimming on June 7th and 
14th. *NB after May half term the day 
changes from Tuesdays to Mondays. 

Year 4 will be swimming on June 21st, 
28th, July 5th and 12th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel 
and appropriate swimwear on swimming 
days (i.e. girls have a one-piece 
swimming costume and boys’ swimming 
shorts are not too loose). All children will 
be required to wear a swimming hat 
whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

End of Term 
Wow, end of term already! The 
Boughton Team hopes everyone has a 
fabulous break and we look forward to 
seeing you on Monday, 7th  June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


